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Marilyn Higdon Selected to the 2025 Class of the Nashville Bar
Foundation Leadership Forum (NBFLF)

News

9.10.24


We are pleased to announce that Marilyn Higdon has been selected to the 2025 class of the Nashville

Bar Foundation Leadership Forum (NBFLF).

 

The NBFLF offers an innovative opportunity to learn, collaborate, network, and serve the local

community and the legal profession. In 2014, the Nashville Bar Foundation (NBF) established the

NBF Leadership Forum as a local leadership program for lawyers with three to eight years of

experience—designed to bring together emerging leaders who participate in monthly workshops for

nine months to help them realize their potential and to benefit the legal profession and our local

community.

 

To read more visit The Nashville Bar. This news received media coverage in The Nashville Ledger.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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